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Dear Sir
 
I would like to bring to your attention my objections to the above local
planning application which has been applied for on land close to my
property.
 

 
The proposal appears to not conform with the most recent agreed
Loxwood Neighbourhood Plan and the Chichester District Local Plan
for development of rural areas. I ask you what is the point of
concerned people democratically saying what they considered is best
for their environment and local community, and then being largely
ignored.
 
The site where this application applies is a very rural and wooded site
and very much a Greenfield Site and current National Policy clearly
states that waste sites should be situated on built-up or brownfield
sites.
 
Currently there is no demand for brick making facilities in West
Sussex. In West Sussex I am told that there are currently enough
reserves of building clay for the next 25 years in at least three sites.
 
This application proposes the closure of footpath 791-1 and a
considerably longer alternative path reinstated, which would greatly
inconvenience local residents. It is proposed that the closure is only
temporary, I hardly think 33 years is much of a temporary period.
 
The proposed operations do not appear to bring any demonstrable
benefits to the local community and certainly bring a lot of
inconvenience.






